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Dear Reception Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Garnett is expecting a baby. Her baby is due 

in May and Miss Garnett will begin her maternity leave just after Easter. 

 

We will be appointing a teacher to cover Miss Garnett’s maternity leave in the 

coming weeks. 

 

I am sure you will join with me in wishing Miss Garnett well. I will of course keep 

you informed of who the new teacher will be as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mr Robert Whitehead 

Headteacher 
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